
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
August 25, 2020 
 
Jeff Underwood 
President 
Lakeshore Foundation 
4000 Ridgeway Dr. 
Birmingham, AL 35209 
 
Dear Jeff, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the amendments to the Lakeshore Foundation’s Athlete 
Selection Procedures for the 2020 Paralympic Games, resulting from the postponement of 
the Games, have been approved. 
 
Attached please find the copy of your selection procedures that should be posted to your 
website (to replace the previous version) as soon as possible, but no later than five (5) days 
from receipt of this letter. In addition, please take the appropriate steps in communicating 
the amendments to your membership. 
 
We look forward to assisting you in your preparations for the Games.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
USOPC Paralympic Sport Performance 
 
cc:   Julie Dussliere, Chief of Paralympic Sport 

Katie Baker, Assoc. Director Paralympic Sport Performance 
Jaime Martin, Director Paralympic Sport Operations 
Justin Miller, Manager Paralympic Sport Operations 

 Mandy Goff, USA Wheelchair Rugby Program Manager, Lakeshore Foundation 


